
Mary Kirk 

From: Karen Haynes <kleehaynes@hotmail.com> 

Sent: Saturday, January 20, 2024 9:02 PM 

To: Senate Health and Human Services 

Subject: [EXT]: SB 82 

Good Morning, 

| am writing to request that you vote against SB 82 as this bill makes continued access to medical treatment 
difficult if not impossible for many people who have received successful treatment through legal and voter 

approved cannabis. Many people do not have a primary physician and, even if they do, their primary care 
physician may not be licensed to prescribe cannabis. This bill would rule out those persons who receive 
medical treatment through the VA. This bill adds needless impediments and is not beneficial to citizens in any 
way. Please vote against it. 

Karen Haynes 

Chamberlain 
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